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WE NEED YOUR HELP:  PLEASE PROVIDE FINANCIAL SUPPORT TO HONOR DSPs IN OHIO:  THE BIGGEST, MOST SUCCESSFUL DSP EVENT IN THE COUNTRY
The 2010 and 2011 DSP Recognition Events were amazing successes.  350 DSPs from around Ohio enjoyed the 2011 gathering.  Please help us make the 2012 event even better than those in the past years.   This event is funded totally with donations and we are deep into planning the event now.   John Raffaele from NADSP will be speaking to the group about ethics in the everyday life of DSPs and the people they help to support and Scott Osterfeld will again host the event.   There will be surprises, music, skits, and good food.  
In 2011 we received over $12,000 in donations and we need to raise even more this year so we can continue to make this event extraordinary. All contributions are welcome.  We already have commitments from OPRA, The Ohio DD Council, The Ohio Association of County Boards of DD, The Ohio Health Care Association, The Ohio Self-Determination Association and several provider agencies.   The sponsorship levels are:

	Platinum $1000+
	5 NADSP/OADSP            DSP memberships
	Special signage  
	Name on bag
	Name in program

	Gold $500 +
	
	Special signage
	Name on bag
	Name in program

	Silver $250 +
	
	
	Name on bag
	Name in program

	Bronze $100+
	
	
	
	Name in program


We really want to make this nice, with good lunches, nice prizes, and quality edutainment.  The more people who attend, the more success we have.  Of course, this also increases our costs.  This year we convene in a bigger and more comfortable space, which we hope to fill to capacity.
This is the only event in Ohio designated to honoring, enriching, and inspiring direct support staff.  It has received national acclaim as being one of the best events of this kind in the country!  If you’ve supported the event before, please think about increasing your participation level.  If this is your first time, please consider a contribution.  All contributions are held in a special account set up by OADSP.  

Please send your contributions to OADSP, PO Box 98453, Cincinnati OH  45209 and indicate that the contribution is for the DSP Recognition Event.  All funds received will be used exclusively for this event.
Third Annual DSP Recognition Event


Xenos – Columbus Ohio


September 12, 2012 – 10 to 3PM 


Opportunities for Sponsorship and Support












